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NEWS 
November 24, 2009 

Karen Gulley, Ginny Littleton, 

Marilyn Murray, Cindy Walton 

Presidents-of-the-Month 

“Paraments” & 

Holiday Party 
Our ―Holiday Party‖ will include a presentation by Cindy 

Walton of her paraments* she has made for the Sun-

bury United Methodist Church. Also, holiday food and 

drinks will be provided by the rest of the group. We 

hope you can come and enjoy being fed with food, drink 

and inspiration.  

*In case you might be wondering – paraments are the vestments or hangings for the altar, pulpit, and lectern in 

a church!  

We can only be said to 
be alive in those mo-

ments when our hearts 
are conscious of our 

treasures.  ~Thornton 
Wilder 

Tip of the Day:  Corralling Your Fusibles 

If you have a large assortment of fusible — use mail-

ing tubes in various sizes to keep them organized and 

easily accessible. Adding a label on the top of each 

tube allows you to find the correct fusible quickly; 

standing the tubes up in a cardboard box or plastic 

tub keeps everything neat and orderly.  

From The Quilt Show Newsletter, 3(35),September 1, 2009 (Retrieved from http://

www.thequiltshow.com/os/newsletters.php/.) 



 

 

Westerville Quilt Guild 

We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 7:00 p.m. at The Westerville Medical Campus of OhioHealth, 300 Polaris 

Pkwy, Westerville, OH 43082, Web Site: http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com,  

E-mail: info@westervillequiltguild.com 

Westerville Quilt Guild is a "member run" group. Member volunteers serve as "President-of-the-Month" and present the 

program for that month's meeting. Our dues are $12 a year. 

Newsletter Information 

If you would like to submit an article or 

―tip‖ to the newsletter, please send it, 

either as an  attachment or type the 

text in your email, and send it to me at: 

Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com 

 

The ―publication‖ date for the Newslet-

ter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the 

month. All items submitted to the 

Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd 

Tuesday of the month. If you know of a 

member that does not have access to 

email, please give them a copy of the 

newsletter. 

2009 Meeting Dates 

Nov 24 — Annual Guild Holiday Party 

Dec 23 — No meeting 

Fun With Fabric 
Don't forget about our two colored 

quilt challenge. Make a quilt with just two 

colors and bring it to show and tell. We have 

special pins for those who do! This is a year 

long challenge, so you have plenty of time   

Quilter's Green Tips 
Recommended by Lisa Smith: 

 

More Ways to 

Store Fusibles 

Another way to store 

fusible or stabilizers – 

and a ―green‖ tip too is to 

use empty cardboard pa-

per towel or (since it’s 

the holidays) wrapping paper rolls. Just roll 

your fusible or stabilizer around the outside 

of the cardboard and secure with a pin or 

rubber band or even tie a scrap of fabric 

around it to hold it in place (another use for 

scraps or selvedges.) If you have printed 

instructions, roll them tightly and slip them 

inside the tube. You can write the name of 

the fusible on the upper edge of the tube so 

you can keep them all organized and easy to 

find again. Store them like the mailing tubes 

– standing up in a box or tub! 

From The Quilt Show Newsletter, 3(29), July 21, 2009 (Retrieved 

from http://www.thequiltshow.com/os/newsletters.php/.) 

2009 Charm Square 

Club 
Rules: 

1. Use only quilt shop fabrics, washed and 

pressed, cut in 6-inch squares. 

2. Place one square for each person, includ-

ing yourself, in a baggie marked with 

your name. 

3. Bring your charm squares each month to 

the guild meeting or send with a friend; 

you’ll take home your new squares at the 

end of the evening. 

4. We will begin in April and do both March 

and April’s squares. 

5. Call or email Becky Stains if you have 

problems or questions. 865-1190, 

johnssta@aol.com. 

 Nov – Happy Holidaze! 
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